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Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC
St. Paul – Cushing NBBP/CPF Grant Application

CenturyLink QC is requesting non-contiguous areas for this grant application.  All project areas are within the St. Paul exchange and will be served using the same electronics in the St. Paul central office.  The project areas are non-contiguous as the cost to build to the entire exchange would be significant and if awarded not feasible to complete within an 18 month build time frame.  The company has fiber near these locations and thus they are logical and more economical starting points to deploy FTTP.  If awarded, other locations could be added in future grant cycles.







